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September 25, 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
At the February, 2018 school board meeting the Board of School Directors authorized me to contract with 

Thompson Associates to conduct an Enrollment/Demographic Study of the district.  This study was requested to: 

 

 Provide historical enrollment trends 

 Provide enrollment projections for the next 10 years 

 Perform a school capacity analysis 

 Conduct a facilities analysis of each building 

 Provide an educational assessment of each building 

I am happy to report that after months of analysis, Thompson Associates are done with their work and ready to 

provide their findings to the district.  On Thursday, October 11, 2018, Thompson Associates with their partner, 

The Pennsylvania Economy League, will be presenting their findings.  Therefore, I am inviting all community 

members interested in hearing the findings of this study to the meeting on Thursday, October 11, 2018, at 6:30 

PM at the Willow Creek Elementary School.  In addition to listening to the information provided, the community 

members in attendance will also have an opportunity to provide input as to how the district should proceed based 

on the findings from the Enrollment/Demographic Study. 

 

While I know we are all very busy, I encourage you to come hear what is shared and provide input on how the 

district should plan to move forward based on the information provided.  Once again, the meeting will be held on 

Thursday, October 11, 2018, at 6:30 PM at the Willow Creek Elementary School.   

 

Thank you for your time and I hope to see you at the meeting.  

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 610.944.8111. 

 

 
Thank you, 

Greg M. Miller Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

Fleetwood Area School District 


